
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

                                        Friday 15th December 2023 

Important dates  

Next Week… 

• Monday 18th December – F2 Class Xmas Party & 

Y2/Y3/Y4 Home Projects Show & Tell.  

Y5/6 Spring Term Dates TBC. 

• Tuesday 19th December – Y1/Y3/Y4/Y5/Y6 Class 

Xmas Party. 

• Wednesday 20th December – Y2 Class Xmas Party & 

last day of term – Break Up. 

First week back after Christmas… 

• Monday 8th January 2024 – First day of term & Y5 

trip to Jorvik Viking Centre. Pupils will leave at 

8.15am and return at 3.3pm / Rainbow Network 

Meeting in school at 8.45am. 

• Tuesday 9th January – Young Voices 2024- Sheffield 

Arena. Children leave at 12.45 and will return at 

9.30pm.  Please see letter for finer details. 

• Wednesday 10th January – No choir practice. 

• Friday 12th January – Re-scheduled Y4, last Ice-

skating lesson.  

 

Reminders 

• Deadline payment for the Y5 Jorvik trip – 

Friday 5th January 2024 via ParentPay.  

• Please report absences by leaving a 

message with the school office 0114 

2848264 and not via Seesaw. 

• PE kits – A reminder that children should 

come to school wearing PE kit on the day 

of their class PE lesson rather than coming 

in uniform and getting changed. No 

football shirts please. School policy is red 

or white top, dark joggers, shorts or 

leggings, dark tracksuit top and trainers. 

• We are a healthy school. Please ensure 

you send your child to school with a 

healthy snack and packed lunch. 

• After school clubs – Collect 4.20pm 

Monday Y1/2 ~ Tuesday Fencing 

~Wednesday Y5/6 ~ Friday Y3/4. 

• Choir Wednesday – Collect at 3.50pm. 

• Spaces are available for breakfast club. 

Ring the office for a place. It starts at 

8.15am and is £2 per session. Breakfast 

club is not open to F2 children. 

                            

Key Contacts 

Headteacher Mrs Diane Smales 

headteacher@highgreen.sheffield.sch.uk 

Deputy Headteacher Mrs Lucy Harding       

hardingl@highgreen.sheffield.sch.uk 

School Business manager Mrs Dawn Aldridge 

aldridged@highgreen.sheffield.sch.uk 

Safeguarding Lead Mrs Diane Smales 

headteacher@highgreen.sheffield.sch.uk 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead Mrs Lucy Harding & Mrs Natalie Coe 

hardingl@highgreen.sheffield.sch.uk 

coen@highgreen.sheffield.sch.uk 

F2/KS1 SENDCo Mrs Natalie Coes 

KS2 SENDCo Mrs Nickie Beal 

senco@highgreen.sheffield.sch.uk 

Governors 

Governors@highgreen.sheffield.sch.uk 

           Social Media 

You can follow us on  
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